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I am writing to voice my support of the Yellow Wood and Palomino Solar projects. The monies that will
be paid out from these projects will go a long way in supporting their communities. I, along with some
others close by, work for school systems. They are always needing more tax money. This should keep
excess levies off the ballots for quite a while. And with more and more people not working, that's less
tax money going into these communities. Thank you.
 
Candie Young
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